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cary.
TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your marking form in respeet of
the steamer "GUERNICA", forwardedwith your communication of the
30th ultimo, I have to say it is concluded that the summer
earzo freeboard entry of 1246mm is a clerical error and should
be 1264mm as gilven in your previous markédg form dated the

9th ultimo,

I return the form herewith and shall be glad 1if
You will forward an amended one.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Asgsistant Seeretary.

The Sumweyors,
BILBAO.




